
 

  

Kayco Issues a Product Mislabeling Advisory and Market Withdrawal on limited 
units of their Ta’amti Passover Gluten Free Potato Bourekas 17.6 oz 

 

Bayonne, NJ. (March 28th, 2024) – Kayco, a Bayonne, NJ based company, is advising of a 

Market Withdrawal of a limited amount of their Ta’amti 17.6 oz Passover Gluten Free Potato 

Bourekas. In some instances; Packages may be labeled as “Gluten Free Potato Bourekas” but 

contains Gluten Free Mushroom Bourekas, both bourekas – Mushroom and Potato are gluten 

free and Kosher for Passover.  Although mushrooms are not considered a common food allergy, 

they can trigger an allergic reaction among people sensitive to mushrooms. 

This market withdrawal was initiated when the company received a notification by our QC 
regarding the mislabeling.  The company has received no reports of illness or injury to date.  We 
immediately informed all retailers who had purchased this lot code about this withdrawal and 
instructed them to inspect their inventory or remove any potential affected product on their 
shelves. 
 

Only packages bearing the Lot Code below, may potentially have Gluten Free Mushroom 

Bourekas in the “Gluten Free Potato Bourekas” package.   

 

UPC Code Description 
Lot 

Code 

070978509331  Ta’amti Passover 17.6 oz Gluten Free Potato Bourekas 4017 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The withdrawn product was distributed to stores predominately located in the New York, New 

Jersey and Connecticut regions, as well as some stores nationwide during the weeks of February 

26th, 2024 through March 25th, 2024.  “Gluten Free Potato Bourekas” with the Lot Code 4016 is 

perfectly fine and does not contain any Mushroom in the Bourekas, 

 

 

Consumers who have questions may contact us at Customercare@kayco.com or by phone at 718-
369-4600 Monday through Friday 9 AM to 5PM Eastern Time. 
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